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To: Ways and Means Full Committee 

From: Natural Resources Subcommittee 

Re: HB 2295 Water Resources Department – fee bill 

 

Senator Frederick: “HB 2295 increases certain fees and fee schedules for the Water 

Resources Department.  The bill also modifies the provisions of law, that would have 

otherwise reverted those fees back to their 2009 rates, to conform with the increase in 

fees. 

The fees addressed in the bill currently provide approximately $2.9 million of the 

$8.67 million in total fee revenue generated by the Water Resources Department.  The 

additional revenue anticipated due to the fee increases in the measure total $471,508; an 

increase in total fee revenue of 5.4%.   

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends HB 2295 be reported out do 

pass.” 
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